
 

Winslow Town Council Development Committee Minutes D5 

 
MINUTES of a MEETING of the DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE of WINSLOW TOWN COUNCIL              

held on Tuesday 23rd April 2024, at 7pm at the Council Offices, 28 High Street, Winslow 

 

Present:  Cllrs Bishopp, Slevin, van de Poll and Wiseman            Absent: Cllr Cawte            Clerk: S Carolan 

 

Election of Chairman 

  D24/39  Cllr Bishopp was elected to chair the meeting.     

Apologies for Absence:  Cllr Cawte 

  D24/40  The Committee RESOLVED to accept Cllr Cawte’s apologies, and welcomed Cllr Wiseman in her place.     

Declarations of Interest and Applications for Dispensation:  None 

Minutes of Previous Meeting and matters arising: 

  D24/41  The Committee RESOLVED that the minutes of its 2nd April 2024 meeting be signed as a true record     

Items Delegated by Council: Community Governance Review  

  D24/42  The Committee RESOLVED to refer the issue to Council.   

PLANNING CONSULTATIONS 

24/00951/APP, 15 St Laurence Road: Part single storey side and rear extensions.   

  D24/43 The Committee RESOLVED not to oppose the application. 

24/00990/APP, Station Close 84 Station Road: Part demolition of existing single storey extension. Erection of two 
storey front and side extension. Relocation of main entrance, new entrance porch, fenestration alterations and 
associated works.     

  D24/44 The Committee RESOLVED not to oppose the application. 

24/01039/APP, Land at Park Road South: Demolition of existing structures and erection of 2no. dwellings.    

  D24/45 The Committee RESOLVED not to oppose the application, but to highlight to Buckinghamshire Council 
that the off-street parking provision may not meet the requirements of VALP Policy T6. 

CONSULTATIONS 

Buckinghamshire Council re reduction of speed limit on Great Horwood Road: 

  D24/46 The Committee RESOLVED to support the proposal to reduce the speed limit on Great Horwood Road to 
40mph. 

The chairman closed the meeting at 7:35pm. 

 

Signed:  _______________________________________    (Chairman) at a Meeting held on    14th May 2024 


